From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 03 January 2014 18:51
To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'

Subject: FW: Regina v Simon Cordell Woolwich Crown Court
Hi Josey

Just wanting to find out what was going on as | not heard from you about Simon case with the text | sent you
and the emails.

| know this case has been hard work and if you feel you don’t want do deal with this case then can you let us
know so we can find a next company to deal with it. | know you got a lot of work on and are dealing with big
cases so not sure if it's down to that why we have not heard from you.

Simon / Lorraine

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 02 January 2014 21:52

To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'

Subject: RE: Regina v Simon Cordell Woolwich Crown Court

Hi Josey

Hope you had a Happy Christmas and New Year. And I hope 2014 gives you all you want.

Also I just wanted to get any updates as to if the section 8 application has been put in yet for Simon
case and the application for Third Party Disclosure.

Lorraine




